Assessment Report to the BC Academic Senate

October 15, 2021 | Faith Bradham, Faculty Co-Chair

The Assessment Committee last met on October 15, 2021.

- The annual SLO Symposium for California Community Colleges is taking place virtually from January 28-29, 2022. We are putting together a list of committee members who would like to attend the symposium.
- The committee has determined to assess ILO 2 (Communicate) for 2021-22. A subcommittee will form to create and implement the methods for assessment.
- Assessment Committee members received training on reviewing the Assessment Report portion of Program Reviews. Committee members have received their first round of Assessment Reports to review, and will continue until all Program Review Assessment Reports are reviewed.
 - A new process for submitting feedback for the Assessment Reports was determined in conjunction with the PRC co-chairs. All Assessment members will now be following the process outlined in the <u>Instructions for Review</u> document.